MILK

Dear Parent MILK



Dear Parent	Dear Parent
If you wish/do not wish your child/children to have school milk from Monday 6 th March until Friday 5th May please fill in the reply slip below and return it to the school along with £6.80 on or before Tuesday 21 st February. Due to limited change we would ask parents to send the correct money.	If you wish/do not wish your child/children to have school milk from Monday 6 th March until Friday 5th May please fill in the reply slip below and return it to the school along with £6.80 on or before Tuesday 21 st February. Due to limited change we would ask parents to send the correct money.
Name of Child/Children	Name of Child/Children
I wish my child to have school milk and enclose payment of £6.80 per child. I do not wish my child to have school milk.	I wish my child to have school milk and enclose payment of £6.80 per child. I do not wish my child to have school milk.
Signed	Signed
Please tick appropriate box	Please tick appropriate box

MILK

Dear Parent MILK